
 

 

Belvedere Family Church Notice: Access To Belvedere During The Next Weeks 
 
Drissa Kone 
April 2, 2021 
 

 
 

Important notice regarding access to the Belvedere property. 

 

Access to the Belvedere property will be restricted on upcoming weekdays from 

 

Monday 4/5 through Friday 4/9 and again 

 

Monday 4/12 through Friday 4/16 due to private activities taking place. 

 

No public access or church member access will be permitted during this time. This includes visits to Holy 

Rock, the Training Center, or even just driving through, as the property will be very busy. 

 

Weekends are available for usual activities. 

 

This does not affect our Easter service, which is still scheduled for this Sunday, April 4, at 4pm. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Belvedere property 


